
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 March 2021 

Road layout changes on Hibiscus Coast Highway onramp, 
near Johnstones Hill Tunnels  
 
The Ara Tūhono - Pūhoi to Warkworth project will be making temporary lane layout changes 
to the Hibiscus Coast Highway northbound on-ramp from Wednesday 10 March 2021. These 
changes will ensure crews have a safe working area while they progress the works that will 
eventually connect the Johnstones Hill Tunnels to the new motorway. 
 
When will the work happen? 
Leading up to these road layout changes, our team need to prepare the road for the traffic 
shift. To ensure disruptions are kept to a minimum, the changes will be completed over 
eight nights from Sunday 28 February to Tuesday 09 March 2021 between 9.00pm – 4.00am 
(not including Friday and Saturday nights). The works are weather dependent and may be 
postponed at short notice. 
 
Stop/go traffic management will be in place on the Hibiscus Coast Highway southbound off-
ramp and State Highway 1 while these night works take place. This is to ensure the safety of 
our workers and road users, while limiting disruption to traffic flows as far as practicable and 
will allow traffic to flow in both directions. 
 
Safety is our highest priority, and the reduced speed limit of 40km/h will remain in place on 
the onramp for the rest of the year.  While we will try to limit disruption to traffic flows, road 
users should plan ahead and allow more time for their journey. 
 
What does this mean for you?   
Regular Hibiscus Coast Highway users will notice a difference in the layout of the on- ramp 
as you merge with State Highway 1 traffic. We ask that drivers keep to the temporary 
speed limit for the safety of our work crews and road users, drive to the conditions and 
don’t be distracted by work activity.  
 
We acknowledge the inconvenience of these works to neighbours and motorists and thank 
you for your understanding while we complete this important work.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Highlighted area shows approx. location of changes  

 
Please don’t hesitate to contact our communications team via email: info@nx2group.com 
or our 24/7 freephone: 0508 P2WK INFO (0508 7295 4636) if you have any questions.  
More information on the Southern Connection work can be found by visiting our website 
https://nx2group.com/southernconnection and our Ara Tūhono - Pūhoi to Warkworth 
Facebook page.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
 
Stakeholder & Communications Team 
Fletcher/Acciona Joint Venture on behalf of NX2  
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